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February 2, 2018 

SAVE THE DATES 

COLOR DAYS 
Art, Music, Physical 

Education & 
 Library Rotation  

Monday   Blue 
Tuesday  Green 
Wednesday  Red 
Thursday  White 
Friday   Blue 
 

FEBRUARY 

6 PTA Meeting: 5:00pm 

7 1 Hour Late Start for Stu-
dents 

8  Skating Party: Roller Cave 
6:00-8:00pm 

16 Sweetheart Dance @ 
Lakeside: 5:30-7:30pm 

19 President’s Day—NO 
SCHOOL 

17/18 YEARBOOKS are now 
on Sale. 

 
Yearbooks are $10.00, if you are 
paying with check, please make 
payments to Lifetouch.  Order 

Deadline is March 2, 2018.  Additional order  
forms are available in the front office of school. 

LATE START 
DAY 

 
 Our NEXT late 

start date will be Wednesday, 
February 7, 2018.  Buses and 
schools will run on a 1-hour 
delay.  If your student attends 
a daycare, please notify them 
of the 1-hour delay. 

Tickets are Free! 
Tickets are for 
one adult and 
Lakeside stu-

dents only!  Stu-
dents may bring a parent, 

grandparent, or special adult in 
their life.  An adult must stay 

with their child(ren) during the 
entire event.  Raffles from lo-
cal businesses will be given 

away all night. 

SKATING PARTY...Our  
next Skating Party will be 
held on Thursday, February 
8th from 6:00pm-8:00pm 
@ the Roller Cave located 
@ 8734 E. 21st Street.  Cost 

is $6, which includes regular skate rental 
(speed skates and blade skates are extra).  
Everyone age 3 and older, including older 
siblings, are required to purchase an ad-
mission ticket and wear skates.  Every 
child must have an adult who is responsi-
ble for them @ school skating parties.  
Our PTA’s philosophy is to support family time...Children are not to be 
dropped off unsupervised.   

**ATTENTION 4TH GRADE PARENTS** 
Human Growth and Development Videos 

 
 Information was sent home with your student  
about the participation in a Social Health Association 
program for 4th grade students.  All 4th grade students 
are separated by gender.  Each of these programs en-
courage students to seek help from trusted adults when 
questions or concerns arise.  The programs for the 4th 
grade will focus on the physical and emotional changes 
that accompany puberty.  Programs emphasize the im-
portance of hygiene, nutrition , exercise, rest, and re-
spect for self and others.  Please visit the website at 
www.socialhealth.or/parents/portal to access the 
Parent Portal using the password:  healthykids.  
Parents will learn more about the program by watching 
an introductory video, followed by a second video spe-
cific to your child’s grade level. 
 If you choose not to allow your child to partici-
pate in the Human Growth and Development program 
on Monday, February 5, 2018, please sign and return 
the form that was sent home with your student .  If you 
do not return this form on Monday, February 5, 2018, 
you give implied consent that your child may attend the 
program. 



Room Teacher Student Room Teacher Student Room  Teacher Student 

1 McAllen Toriano 10 Harrison Justin 19 Milligan  

2 Ward Armani 11 Holmes Kennedi 20 Vincz  

3 McIntrye Draya 12 Jackson Rayne 21 Gardner Sevan 

4 Rojas Zyla 13 Wiegand Shanyah 22 Nelms London 

5 Tople  14 Sutton Camorion 23 Mattax Trevion 

6 Anderson James 15 Wittman Tyler 24 Lawver King 

7 Mitchell Kimora 16 Young  XL Hopes  

8 Hessong Ty’Quanza 17 Williams Kerry    

9 Elkins Alex 18 Ward Chris    

CORE STUDENTS FOR THE WEEK OF January 29-February 2, 2018 

Welcome to the Coun-
selor’s Corner! 

 
From your school counse-
lor, 

 Classroom lessons about importance 
of thinking before you speak, learning to 
accept the word “No,” controlling anger, 
and thinking about our future careers 

 Social skill groups this week are focus-
ing on what are the qualities of a good 
friend and how to filter certain thoughts 

 Practice social skills at home by doing 
a fun art project together! A favorite is a 
“Sensory Bottle.” All you need is a clear 
bottle, fill it with water, put some baby oil 

and glitter in, and you’ve got a fun visual 
relaxer! 

 As always, remember that we are 
here for you! Reach out with any ques-
tions, comments, or concerns 

 

Cold or Flu? 
Tis the season for cold, flu, and other viruses and to help you tell the difference between the cold and 
flu, here are some signs and symptoms for each: 
COLD                                                                        FLU 
Slow onset of symptoms                                      Sudden onset of symptoms 
No fever or mild fever                                          High fever 
Mild fatigue                                                          Severe fatigue 
No headache/body aches                                      Headache/body aches 
Normal appetite                                                    Decreased appetite 
No chills                                                Chills 
**Children may also have nausea and vomiting with the flu 
 
Some bacterial illnesses also have symptoms that can look like the cold or the flu.  Contact your fami-
ly doctor if you think you or your child may have the flu or a bacterial infection.  Your child may 
return to school when symptom free or fever free for 24 hours (fever free without using fever 
reducing medications to keep the fever down) and if they feel well enough to participate in all 
activities.   
 
If you have any questions please call the school clinic at 317-532-2855. 

Missoula Children’s Theatre auditions will be Monday, 
February 5, 2018 at 4 p.m. in the Creston Middle 
School auditorium.  MSD Warren Township students in 
Grades K – 8 are eligible to audition for a part in “Jack 
and the Beanstalk”.  Selected actors and actresses must 
be available for nightly rehearsals Feb. 5-9 and from 10 
a.m. to 9 p.m. on Feb. 10 for two performances. No prior acting expe-
rience needed.  More details will follow after winter break.  Spon-
sored by the Warren Arts and Education Foundation.   Contact the 
Foundation at 317-869-4383 with questions. 

JUMP ROPE FOR 
HEART  IS ON 
WEDNESDAY, 
FEBRUARY 28, 
2018. 

 
Information for this event was 
distributed to students during PE 
classes.  All money raised goes to 
the American Heart Association 
to fight heart disease.  Thank you 
for your efforts with this event.  
Please help the AHA!! 

WARRAN TOWNSHIP FOOTBALL LEAGUE 
 

$10— 2018 TACKLE FOOTBALL REGISTRATION 
 

Grades K thru 6 
www.wearewarren.club 


